Amanda Allen

From: Leslie Algase, MD, FACP - Chapter President <info@nyacp.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 7:01 AM

To: Amanda Allen

Subject: NYACP IM Connected: November 25, 2021







November 25, 2021

President's Thanksgiving Message: Dr. Leslie Algase



Click here to listen to Dr. Algase's Thanksgivng Message

Congratulations to our new ACP Governor-elect Designee: Michael LoCurcio, MD FACP!

It is a great pleasure and honor to announce that Dr. Michael LoCurcio has been elected by the members of the New York Chapter Manhattan/Bronx Region to serve as ACP Governor-elect Designee. Dr. LoCurcio will start his term as Governor-elect after ACP's Annual Business Meeting on April 30, 2022. Dr. LoCurcio will take office as Governor in April of 2023.



Please join us in congratulating Dr. LoCurcio!

ACP's I Raise the Rates Newsletter Available Now

In this month's *I Raise the Rates* Newsletter (*IRtR*), you will have access to ACP and Annals of Internal Medicine's COVID-19 Forum VI: SARS-CoV2 Immunology: Clinical Implications where expert panelists discuss the immunology of SARS-CoV2 and the COVID-19 vaccines. You will learn about ACP's partnership with YouTube to create educational content to combat health misinformation about the COVID-19 Virus, vaccination, and treatment. Read the Annals article: *Getting through COVID-19:Physician Well-Being which is authored by ACP leaders*.



<u>View the COVID-19 Vaccines and Vaccinations webinar</u> held on November 3, 2021 with Dr. Stephen Thomas.

ACP's I Raise the Rates program, which is supported by funding from the CDC, Merck, and GSK, provides QI education and virtual coaching support from ACP Advance expert coaches to support increased adult immunization coverage. The New York Chapter is proud to partner with the American College of Physicians in supporting the I Raise the Rates Adult Immunization Program.

Upcoming Events

International Medical Graduates: Professional Development Through Your ACP Chapter Wednesday, December 1, 2021: 7:00-8:00 pm

Join us for a conversation with Dr. George Abraham, ACP President, Dr. Vidya Sundareshan, Governor Illinois Chapter and Dr. Jitendra Barmecha, New York Chapter Governor, Manhattan/Bronx Region

This event is being hosted by the DEI Committee of the Connecticut Chapter and co-sponsored by the following Chapters: New York, Alaska, Hawaii, Northern California, Oregon, Southern California III, Southern Illinois, Tennessee and Texas.



Register Here

Advances in Cardiovascular Risk Reduction: Improving Treatment for Patients with Diabetes Thursday, December 2, 2021: 7:45 am-5:00 pm



Jointly provided by the NYU Grossman School of Medicine and the New York Chapter American College of Physicians (NYACP)

Register Here

Creating a Trans-Affirming Practice Wednesday, December 8, 2021: 7:00- 8:00 pm

Transgender people face many barriers to receiving medical care while, at the same time, there is an increased demand for transgender-related medical care. Dr. Carolyn Wolf-Gould's guidance will enhance your understanding, knowledge, and skills for addressing individual health needs that will help patients feel cared for and welcomed!



Register Here

More Information

ACP Virtual Webinar X-Express: The ABCs of Prescribing Buprenorphine

Tuesday, December 14, 2021 : 3:00 - 4:00 pm



Register Here

NYACP Resident and Medical Student Forum Friday, May 27, 2022

Desmond/Crowne Plaza Hotel 660 Albany-Shaker Road Albany, NY 12211

Resident and Medical Student Call for Abstracts

Now accepting applications for Dr's Dilemma Teams!



To ensure deliverability of our emails, please add info@nyacp.org to your contacts or accepted senders list in your email client.



New York Chapter of the American College of Physicians PO Box 38237, Albany NY 12203 Tel: 518-427-0366 Fax: 518-427-1991

Click here to unsubscribe from this mailing list.



